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THE ANNUAL

The annual was sent off 
the week of exains. Of
course, before we can get 
it back in its conplete 
form, the company must 
proofread the staff’s work 
and make necessary correc
tions, The copy will then 
be placed as it will ap
pear in the annual and
sent to the staff for
checking,

BETA CLUB

The Beta Club has ap
pointed several committees 
for various activities 
which have been planned.

Ann Saunders was ap
pointed chairman of a -con
stitutional committee to 
revise the constitution 
and put in the compulsory 
attendance rule. This will 
b<j ratified at the next 
n^eting.

^ c k y  Birckhead was ap
point ed chairman of a com- 
m?.ttee for investigating 
wavs of raising money for 
the club. The following 
methods have been suggest
ed: 1. car wash, 2, rum
mage salej and 3. raffle, 

Carol Newsom was ap
pointed chairman of a com
mittee to get the charter 
roster signed by the char
ter members. The members 
are those who graduated 
last year and those who 
are nen±>ers now.This char
ter roster will be framed 
and put on display in the 
lobby along with the char- 
■̂iir when it has been sipn— 
jd.

Larry Saunders was ap
pointed head of a commit

tee to get a talent act 
for the Beta Club Conven
tion which is to be held 
in Asheville the week-end 
of April 5-6.

Each of the committee 
chairmens has two assis
tants to help them.

F. F. A.

The West Montgomery 
Chapter of F.F.A. is now 
killing out the hardwood 
on the school property to 
give the young pines, set 
out last spring,more grow
ing power. The present 
F.F.A, students plan to 
have about four acres of 
pines, progressing toward 
maturity, for future West 
Montgomery F.F.A. students.

The greenhouse project 
is progressing fine. .The 
young plants set out are 
all growing according to 
plan. If all the plants 
continue to grow and pro
duce well, they should be 
ready to market early this 
spring. Much has been 
learned from this project.

LIBRARY CLUB

The Library Club has 
been busy in the making of 
catalogue cards for our 
two hundred new library 
books. These books must 
be accessioned and pro
cessed before their circu
lation, Another project 
of the club has been the 
processing of 49 new film 
strips for class-room use. 
Those students who conduct 
the use of the audio-vis

ual equipment have been 
busy presenting filmstrips 
in the audio-visual room.

The library has acquir
ed a collection of the 
best known conposers ac
companied by a filmstrip 
of their lives and works. 
Those students who are in
terested in music are in
vited to enjoy these fine 
recordings. The library 
staff has done a wonderful 
job in securing this equip
ment for our library.

Study hall groups are 
welcomed to view a special 
selection of films on 
sports and career guidance.

Miss Wilburn reports 
that she and Mrs.Winn will 
select a group of covered 
book-reports to be dis
played in the library. The 
book reports were prepar
ed by the jonior and sen-* 
ior English classes. They 
will provide a colorful 
addition to the library.

History, science, and 
English groups have found 
the periodical room a good 
source of interesting 
study.

As an aid for students 
interested in a variety of 
fields. Miss Wilburn has 
ordered a special edition 
of Master Plots, the Bible 
Encyclopedia, An Index to 
Poetry, .a kS Who*s Who,

The full cooperation of 
each and every student is 
needed to maintain an at
mosphere suitable for 
study in our library.

CHORUS NEWS

Members of the Chorus 
are working now on the 
music to be presented at 
its Spring Concert to be 
given in late April or 
early May. There will be 
several trios and other 
ensembles performing as 
well as the full Chorus. A 
program of popular and 
show music is being 
planned.


